
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website:    www.listerinfants.org.uk    If you require this newsletter in another format, 

        please ask at the school office. 

 

       26th May 2016 
     Respect for All. Learners for Life 

Half Term 

 
School breaks up for half term today. Stay 

safe and enjoy the holidays and we look 

forward to seeing you when we return on 

Monday 6th June at 8.50a.m. 

Planting 

 
Our school grounds are looking very colourful 

thanks to the lovely flowers planted by our 

local Ranger Kev Curran. 

School Photographs 

 
Photographs have  arrived and have now been 

sent home. Please place any orders by: 

 

Friday 10th June. 
 

Queen’s Birthday Celebrations 

 
During the week beginning 6th June, there will 

be a mini topic for our whole school to 

celebrate the Queen’s birthday.  

There will be lots of activities  unfolding 

throughout the week and on Friday 10th June 

the children can come to school dressed as a 

prince or princess. 

 

Richie the Ranger 

 
Reception children will be having a visit from 

Richie the Ranger on Tuesday 7th June. 

Richie will be taking the children on a ‘creepy 

crawly’ hunt which will enhance their learning 

about their topic ‘Minibeasts’.  

We are asking for a donation of £1.00 

towards the cost of the Ranger. 

 

 
 

Milk Money 

 
Milk money is now overdue from Autumn and 

Spring term (£5 per term). You will have 

received a letter if your child is eligible to 

pay for milk. If your child does not drink milk 

or you think you may be entitled to Pupil 

Premium (free school meals) then please 

contact the school office. Thank you. 

Lost Property 

 
Scarlett Jenkins 1K has mislaid her cardigan 

with her name on. If found please return to 

school. Thank you. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
 

Monday            Lit/comp           Miss Haynes 

                        Forest School   Miss Kervin 

                        Athletics          Sport Coach 

                        Construction     Mrs Cullen 

                        Art                   Mrs White 

 

                        Club times 3.00 – 3.45pm 

 

 

                        SEN Drop-in 3-4pm 

                        Miss Hamilton 

 

 

                         

Tuesday           Reception – Richie the Ranger 

                         

 

Wednesday        

 

      

Thursday  

         

 

 

Friday             Biscuit Day – 1W to bring             

                        biscuits 

                          

         SCHOOL DINNER MENU – WEEK 1 

 

                          

ATTENDANCE  

 

16th  May  -   20th May 

 

          RD    94.81% 

          RM    90.23% 

          1K     92.26% 

          1W    98.35% 

          2H     95.50% 

          2E     94.51% 

          AM    92.86% 

          PM     81.87% 

 

Only 1 class in green this week. 

Let’s see if we can improve our 

attendance for the last half term. 

 

 

Attendance for the above date 

was:           94.49%   
 

   

Challenge 
 

 

 

 

Philosophy 

 
What makes a true friend? 

 

 

Book Bags 

 
Gentle reminder - can parents check their 

child’s book bag each evening as important 

letters are often missed. Also Home Readers 

are to be returned every Thursday. Thank you 

for your continued co-operation. 

Can you draw this picture without 

taking your pencil off the page? 


